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No.1-5/2004/TW/(PF)/

Reference pageds4:#4/cor.

PUC is letter DO. No. 17/7/NCSC/2011-C.Cell
dated 12/10/2011 received from the Joint Secretary to
the Govt. of India, National Commission for Scheduled
Castes addressed to the Chief Secretary, A & N Admn.
intimating that the proposed National Level Conference
on “Atrocities on Scheduled Castes and their socio-
economic development — issues & challenges” at Vigyan
Bhavan Hall No 5 New Delhi on 24/10/2011has been
rescheduled to 15/12/2011. In his minutes on PUC,
Principal Secretary(TW) desires that “ we may inform them
that we have no Scheduled Caste in these Islands”.

Accordingly, a draft letter is placed in opposite for
approval please.
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